
From: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>
To: Webb, BethBethWebb@gov.sc.gov

Date: 8/18/2014 10:00:48 AM
Subject: Re: Questions

You mind talking to Clark about pulling together a response? Thanks.
 

CLS
 

> On Aug 18, 2014, at 9:51 AM, "Webb, Beth" <BethWebb@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
 
> 
 
> FYI- I am happy to email her back, or I can respond and copy you (or Josh or Clark?) so one of you 
can respond directly, whichever you prefer. 
 
> 
 
> -----Original Message-----
 
> From: Janice Crocco [mailto:wizoz311@gmail.com] 
 
> Sent: Sunday, August 17, 2014 8:11 PM
 
> To: Webb, Beth
 
> Subject: Questions
 
> 
 
> Hey Beth,
 
> 
 
> Thank you for all you do to help us educators do our job. I have some concerns. Maybe you can 
help me understand.
 
> 1. Poverty school are to have full time reading coaches paid by the state? What if the school is not 
fulfilling this part of the reform?
 
> 2. Every child should have a computer/laptop, etc? And what if they don't?
 
> 
 
> Thank you so much. 
 
> 
 
> Janice Crocco
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